
Jamesville Elementary School  
 

Annual Title I Introduction  
 

 
 

Open to the Parents and Public 
 

Jamesville Elementary School Cafeteria 
 

Thursday - November 21, 2019 
 

7:00 pm 
 

This will be part of the JES PTA Meeting and 3rd - 5th Grade Holiday 
Presentation 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Jamesville Elementary 

School at 252-792-8304 or email at jguard@martin.k12.nc.us 
 

Home of the Happy Herringbones! 

Jamesville Elementary School is a Title I School 

 


